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Cabin Dedication
Mayor Van Leeuwen will dedicate the Historical
Cabin at the City Hall Park on Saturday, June 8, at 11
AM. Feel free to attend and support our community
history.

Spring Flooding
Spring flooding may occur unexpectedly in our
community through May and June. The State and
National Weather Service provide daily updates to the
City regarding run-off. Much of our City is within a
flood plain area. If you live near a flood plain, river,
creek, or waterway please take precautions for
possible flooding. Basements and crawl spaces are
most likely to be impacted. Consider obtaining flood
insurance. For information on flooding visit:
www.ready.gov/floods.

Mosquito Abatement District
Summer will be here soon along with a host of
mosquitoes. There are a number of things that you can
do to prevent and protect yourself and your family
from mosquitoes. Weber Mosquito Abatement
District recommends removing trouble spots where
water can pool. If you are outside in the evening or
early morning or during peak mosquito times, take
measures to protect yourself from mosquitos. For
mosquito problems around your home or business call
Weber MAD at 801-392-1630 or email:
mosquito@webermad.org.

Annual Budget
In May the City will present its tentative budget. On
June 20, at 6:30 PM, the City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on the Final Budget. The City is
proposing another balanced budget without any
municipal property tax.

Local Updates

> Burn Permits. The Open Burn window ends May
30. The Utah DEQ issues burn permits. Visit:
air.utah.gov/OpenBurning/form/.

Health City Award. Marriott-Slaterville City
received the Healthy Utah City Award for the
second time. Thanks to our agriculture programs,
trails, and commitment to living healthy. Let us
continue to create a healthy community.

Central Weber Sewer. Central Weber Sewer
increased rates. Contact the Sewer District for
more information on rate increases.

Roads. The City is currently repairing pot holes
in the roads that occurred during the winter. If
one is missed, contact the City at 801-627-1919.
Secondary Water. Secondary water is now on at
all locations. No drought restrictions are
anticipated this year.
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PLANNING COMMISSION

TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2024 — 7:00 P.M.
Call to Order/Minutes.
Public Hearing: Development Agreements at 2800
West 1150 South for RiverView.
Discussion/action on Site Plan at 2800 West 1150
South for RiverView Storage Units.
Commission and staff follow-up.
Adjourn.
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CITY COUNCIL MEETING

THURSDAY, MAY 16, 2024 — 6:30 P.M.
Call to Order.
Business licenses.
Presentation: Communities that Care.
Public Hearing: Community Development Block Grant
— Second Public Hearing.
Public Hearing: Various Annexations to the Pioneer
Special District.
Public Hearing: Real Property Exchange with SPB
Ventures I, LLC for various parcels along the Weber
River near 1200 South and 2700 West.
Public Hearing: Compensation Schedule Ordinance.
Discussion on Pioneer Special Service District.
Tentative Budgets.
Resolution adopting the Municipal Wastewater
Planning Program (MWPP) Annual Report.
Allotment of funds for projects.
Reports/Oversight.
Adjourn.

All agendas are tentative. Items can change or cancel.
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